								October 21, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., October 21, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Mike Stallbaumer, Jim Mitchell, Steve Bennett and Ray Shinn were present.  Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Carolyn Huerter and Jordan Weaver and reporter Matt Diehl.

Ray Shinn moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the October 7, 2020 council meeting.  All six voted aye.

At 7:32 p.m., the public hearing regarding the unsafe structure at 524 Man Street, owned by Max and Carolyn Huerter was opened with Carolyn Huerter being present.  Carolyn Huerter stated that they have asked Ben McKinley to do the repair work on the building for them but he wouldn’t be able to start until after the 1st of the year.  The council asked Carolyn Huerter if she could get a copy of the work to be done by Ben McKinley and present it to the City.

Ray Shinn moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to table Resolution No. 10212020, a resolution finding that a nuisance exists at 524 Main Street and Seeking Abatement until the next council meeting on November 4, 2020.  All six voted aye.

At 7:48 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.
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